
Quarterly Report  

DECEMBER 2017 

  

 
Members Reported Deceased 

 
Name     Occupation             Location    DOD       
 
Labarre, Donald D.  Trainmaster   Ft. Myers, FL   04/2017 
 
 (I have had a report that Paul S. Kovak has passed away, but I am unable to find any obituary 
or anything to verifying that).     

New Members 

 

Name    Chapter   Occupation    Hired/Retired  

 

Steagall Mark        2   Electrian     1976-2017 

Dickinson Dennis                  4   Clerk     1963-1993 

Melcore Thomas      4   Machine Operator  1974-2013 

 

 

Unable to Locate 

                                                 

Name    Chapter  Occupation   Last Known Address   

 

Alba, Cesar        2  Custom Serv Rep St. Louis, MO  63118 

Brock, Thomas       2  Trainman  Chicago, IL  60614 

Gilmore, Clifford R.       2  Engineer  Chandler, AZ 85224 

Scot, Donald        2  Engineer  Cape Coral, FL 33914  

Swartz, Joseph       2  Brakeman   Anacortes, Il  98221 

 

 

    Removed From Roster – Lack of Payment 

 

Harrison, Richard      9  Traveling Engr Fremont, Ne 

Jacobson, Gerald       2  Heavy Truck Oper. Ladd, IL 

Jahnke, Robert       2  Sr/VP Operations S. Barrington, IL  60010 

Mock, Robert       7  Manager Comml Fac  Clear Lake, IA  50428 

Nulle, Judy       2  Secretary  Bellwood, IL  60104 

Seils, Fred       6  Conductor  Beloit, WI 

Springer, Mildred      2  Frt. Division Acctg.    Chicago, IL. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

NOTE AND REMINDER: 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season.  Even with the cold weather it was a beautiful white 

Christmas.     

 

 



 

NOTE AND REMINDER: (con’t) 

 

   

 

As you can see I have removed seven (7) members from the roster 

account we haven’t heard from them since 2013.  If they decide to renew 

their membership all they have to do is bring their dues up to the current 

year.  If you have any information on these members, please let me know. 
 

The Dues Renewal notices didn’t get sent out until late November and early December.  Approximately 

290 notices went out and the response was excellent.    

 

As always I want to thank those of you that forward info to me regarding the status of members.   

It really helps to keep the records and Annual Report accurate.  Information can be forwarded by 

telephone, email or U.S. mail.  In addition, if you hear of the death of a member, giving me the actual 

date of death and location is very helpful in getting a copy of the obituary for the record.   

 

Don’t forget - there’s always room on the Roster for new members. 

  

Respectively submitted,  

 

Dianne Koppelman 

General Secretary/Treasurer 

414-763-4832 

Email:  dckoppelman@gmail.com 

mailto:dckoppelman@gmail.com

